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Important Security Tips 

  

We hope you and your families have been staying safe and 

healthy during this global pandemic.  The markets have 

recovered some from their March bottom, and parts of the 

economy are beginning to slowly reopen across the country. 

 

 There are still a lot of challenges we continue to face in dealing 

with the COVID-19 crisis.  One of these relates to 

cybersecurity.  There are criminals shamelessly leveraging this 
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tragedy for money, so it is important to be careful and aware of 

the following Coronavirus Scams. 

  

Also, with more people doing financial transactions on-line using 

Venmo and PayPal, we advise following 

THESE recommendations. 

  

We hope these two pieces are helpful in continuing to protect 

your personal financial information.  Both these documents are 

courtesy of SEI Investment Company and the National Security 

Institute, Inc. 

  

Best Regards 

The Parkhurst Financial Team 
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Our mailing address is:  

Parkhurst Financial Services, Inc. 

10950 Pearl Rd, Suite A-6 

Strongsville, OH 44136 
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Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.  

 

 
  

  

 


